Preston and South Ribble Flood Risk Management Scheme

ENGAGEMENT TO DATE - Our work with the community

Since 2019 we have carried out over 250 rounds of collaborative engagement within the communities benefiting from and impacted by the scheme. We have also engaged with landowners.

We have been actively engaging with the public through a variety of communication media including public meetings, face-to-face sessions, individual discussions, and online events. We have kept communities informed via social media, digital and paper newsletters, and briefing notes.

In autumn 2022 we opened a public drop-in point at the BAC/EE Social and Sports Association on South Meadow Lane.

Our focus is on the communities and residents directly impacted by the scheme. We will continue to support residents and to highlight the importance of the scheme to their local community.

We will also aim to minimise disruption, wherever possible.



invested in constructing new flood defences

































